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ROAD COMMISSION TO HOST PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETINGS

The County Road Commission Wants You to Know . ..

The Van Buren County Road Commission is hosting Public Information Meetings
regarding the road millage renewal proposal on the August 6, 2024 Primary Ballot. The
meetings will be held at the Van Buren Conference Center, 490 South Paw Paw Street,
Lawrence, MI as follows:

Thursday, June 20, 2024 at 11 AM
Thursday, June 20, 2024 at 6 PM

These meetings are being held in an effort to encourage a continued understanding
of the county-wide road millage renewal proposal.

Road Commission staff and officials will host discussions on the proposed millage
renewal, current road conditions, current available road funding, the intent of the millage
renewal, and public input and questions.

For any specific information, or questions regarding this millage renewal request,
please contact the Van Buren County Road Commission at 269-674-8011 or via email at
vbcrc@vbcrec.org or visit our website at https://www.vbcrc.org/millage.
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